Clovis West High School Morning Announcements
Wednesday, May 1, 2024

Meetings/Events Today

e The South Asian student club will have a meeting on Wednesday
at lunch in S4.

e Join us at the amphitheater for Wellness Fair today. There will be
many vendors here with information regarding ways to manage
stress. Perfect as we start the testing season.

e Prom tickets will be sold today at the attendance windows. Tickets
will not be sold at the door. So today is the LAST day you can
purchase them with cash or check.

Student Announcements

Attention students- The Prom is this Saturday! You MUST complete
any hours you may owe to SRC before purchasing your Prom ticket.
Stop by the SRC to see if you owe any hours. DO NOT wait until the
last minute to complete the hours owed. The lunch detention is
Monday through Thursday at lunch in J-12 with Mrs. Richards. After
school is Tuesday and Thursday only in B4 with Mr. Williams and this
Saturday is the only Saturday left to complete Saturday School.
Attention all boys’ soccer players. There is a very important meeting
this Thursday during lunch in the Lecture Hall.

Please attend.

Juniors and Seniors: Prom is on May 4", 2024, at Holland Park
West from7:00-10:00 PM. Tickets are $60 per person and are
available to purchase now until May 3 via RevTrak. The link to
purchase tickets can be found on the Clovis West Website, social
media platforms, and school email. You can pick up a physical copy
of your ticket after purchasing digitally from the Activities office as a
keepsake. Today is the last day tickets will be offered to purchase in
person at lunch. If you miss it today, you will have to purchase your



tickets online. If you need a guest pass, these are available outside
the Activities Office. These must be submitted to the SRC by TODAY
for your guest to attend. If you think you have any hours owed to the
SRC, please check with them before purchasing a ticket.

e The 2024 graduation is quickly approaching. If you are interested in
auditioning for The National Anthem or the special duet, please see
Mrs. Florer in B-2 for music. We will be holding auditions during lunch
on May 8, with callbacks on May 9" in the choir room, B-2. The grad
singing auditions are for seniors only.

e (Calling all African American Seniors! Don’t forget to sign up for the
31st African American Student Recognition Program on June 2!
Use the QR Code on Minga to register today before the upcoming
deadline of May 22, 2024. Reach out to Mrs. McCoy with additional
guestions via email. moniguemccoy@cusd.com

e Did you know we have a full-service EECU branch on our campus?
EECU is here to meet your financial needs. If you are 15-17 years
old, you can open an account by yourself or with a parent by showing
your school ID and knowing your social security number. EECU will
make the opening deposit for all new student accounts opened by
May 17" When you are a member of EECU, you are eligible to
apply for a scholarship! Visit the branch today for more information!

e Senior Announcements

e Attention Latino Senior students- if you are interested in wearing a
Latino Serape Sash at graduation, please stop by the SRC office for
more information. A picture and a request to wear adornment at
graduation form must be completed and turned in to the DP office no
later than May 10,

Club Member Announcements

e Good Luck to:



mailto:moniquemccoy@cusd.com

Monday:
Tuesday:

Wednesday: JV/VAR Baseball vs. Clovis High
Diving CIF Section Championships

Thursday:







